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June 21, 2013 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Pete Kalmuczak.  I have 
been using Pete’s general carpentry services for just over 20 years for both my real estate 
business and personal carpentry needs.  Over that time Pete has performed many remodeling, 
dry-walling, cabinet/countertop construction, painting, roofing, siding and window replacement 
projects for me. 
 
The quality of Pete’s work is consistently top-notch.  He is extremely reliable and always 
courteous and professional in his business dealings.   He is respectful of my property and always 
cleans up well at the completion of a project.  His helpers are also courteous and efficient. 
 
Generally, Pete completes his jobs within the original estimate, but communicates well when the 
circumstances require additional costs or time so that everything gets done without unwelcome 
surprises.  I have seen Pete work under many different circumstances and he has the ingenuity 
and creativity to adapt to unexpected situations. 
 
In a world where shoddy workmanship and poor service are all too common, Pete is a rare find.  
I am consistently pleased with Pete’s work product and plan on using his services for a long time 
to come.  I enthusiastically recommend him for any of your general carpentry needs. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Stephen Baniecki 


